Laura Crawford

From: Julie Fletcher

Sent: 27 April 2025 17:27
To: Planning

Subject: Planning objection

Ref LA01/2024/0895/0 ,Referral site 10m east of 5 Ballygelagh Village , Portstewart
Towhom it may concern,

My family have owned no.4 Ballygelagh Village from when it was first constructed. It was bought by
our parents as a place we could go to and relax in with our families after a busy week running our
family business. We highly object to the construction of the building suggested in the small plot of
land that has been for many years the area that children have used to play in!

It will not only depreciate the value of our property but will seriously inhibit our privacy and the
sunlight and view that we currently enjoy. We agree with all the other objections that have previously
been submitted to planning and will endeavour to ensure that such a venture does not proceed!

Regards

Julie Fletcher & Lisa Smyth



